
Citizens of Bosnia and Herzegovina are not recommended to travel to Israel. Citizens of Bosnia 

and Herzegovina who are in this country, in case of need, can contact the Embassy of Bosnia and 

Herzegovina in Tel Aviv, by telephone number: +972543282600 or by e-mail address: 

embtelaviv@bezeqint.net , with the specified details of name and surname, residence address in 

BiH, BiH travel document number, and place of residence in Israel, as well as the necessary contact 

information, in order to find a way to provide support. 

It is also possible to contact the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Bosnia and Herzegovina via phone 

number: +387 33 281 234 and e-mail: emergency@mvp.gov.ba. 
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